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April 15, 2008

Mike Hull

Superior Electric Company
212 West Sheridan Road
Lansing, MI 48906

Dear Mike,

This letter is written on behalf of Mike Schultz. As you know, Mike worked
with us on the Hannah Administration Building 4™ Floor renovation project.
It was a very positive experience. Mike is hard working, dedicated, and
diligent in carrying out his responsibilities. It was very helpful to have an
individual like Mike on the job. He planned ahead, called attention to
discrepancies, and offered solutions to problems. It was refreshing to have
someone offer solutions to problems rather than just call attention to an
issue. He has a great attitude that is reflected by his willingness to help.

I enjoyed working with Mike and I’'m hopeful he will be assigned to future
MSU projects. As long as you have employees like Mike, Superior Electric
will always be a successful company.
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ood luck and I wish you continued success.

Regards,

Michigan State University
161 Physical Plant Building
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